Herts PCTs 2008/09 draft locality PBC budgets
Please find attached at Appendix 1 the current version of PBC 2008/09 total allocations at locality level, set on as close to a fair shares basis as possible. 

The allocations also show how much would be available for a deposit of such resources as are unlikely to be needed next year, and therefore lodged with the SHA. 

These figures are likely to change over the next two or three weeks, as we finalise next year’s commitments, (especially relevant to acute contract negotiations which includes separating specialist commissioning - this process is being facilitated by SHA).  The exact amount of change will not be known until acute contracts are finalised (best estimates - end March 08).

PBC groups need to work on producing financial plans between now and the end of March to append to their commissioning plans. In order to complete these, localities will need significant input from PCT staff, as follows:

Via locality team, work with Beverley – to guide each locality as to how much it needs to set aside for acute commissioning (split by PBR, non-PBR, independent sector, excluding specialist commissioning, A&E and ambulance, and dental) - subject to any further secondary to primary care shifts that Beverley is not yet aware of

Via locality team, work with John Phipps- to guide each locality as to how much it needs to set aside for directed and national enhanced services, based on services agreed at present

Via locality team, work with Heather Gray and prescribing advisors - to guide each locality as to how much it needs to set aside for GP prescribing and oxygen

Tad – to guide each locality as to how much it needs to set aside for mental health services

Via locality team, work with Roger Hammond - to guide each locality as to how much it needs to set aside for community health services (on an actual usage basis)

Via locality team, – taking into account the above,  to calculate how much to set aside for local enhanced services, taking into account the need to continuously review and rationalise and deliver vfm, and for contingency.

It would be helpful if locality financial plans could be routed through Suzanne and Tad, by completing the relevant lines of the attached template (Appendix 2).
PBC support managers will facilitate the process of ensuring the locality budget is a key component of your locality commissioning plan.

Tad Woroniecki
February 18, 2008
